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Happy retirement Gordon Goodwin!  After starting his working life 

with the Co-op many moons ago, Gordon has been back with us 

for the past 8 years in the lead-up to his retirement.  We would like 

to wish Gordon and Ann all the best for a long and happy 

retirement. 

All the best to Katreena Ristuccia and Tahlia McPherson who 

have left our Servo team.  Thank you to all those who applied for 

our advertised servo position—we had a great response.  The 

successful applicants will be introduced in our next newsletter. 

Welcome to Eli McKinney who has started a casual position in our 

Hardware department. 

For the month of August, we are pleased to have  issued the 

following vouchers: 

$25-Killarney Anglican Church, Killarney School P&C, Killarney 

QCWA, Killarney Swimming Club, Killarney St Vincent De Paul, 

Killarney Senior Citizens, Killarney Pony Club, Killarney Show 

Society. 

$50- Killarney Girls Brigade,  Killarney First Responders, Killarney 

State School. 

$75-Killarney Memorial Aged Care. 

Every week one lucky shopper wins a $50 voucher simply by 

shopping in our supermarket!   

Congratulations to our August Winners Katrina Hemmings, 

John Quinn, Emecris Smith and Ann Baker.    

On Market Day Karen Turner was our lucky customer, winning 

back the value of her groceries.  

Thank you to everyone who donated or purchased an item for 

Jeans for Genes Day. We raised $195.70. 

 

Over the last month you may have noticed some donation tins 

around the Co-op for the QCWA Public Rural Crisis Fund. Thank 

you to everyone for their contributions. We successfully raised 

$224.10 for this great cause.  

Looking for a healthy snack on the go? Are you 

after a treat that’s a little indulgent, but not too 

bad for you? Look no further than the new selection of JC’s Quality 

Food range. We are now stocking a vast selection of wholesome 

products from JC’s including grab and go snack cups that are 

perfect for that quick afternoon snack fix.   

If it’s extra nutrition you're after, JC’s Ready to Cook and Ready to 

Eat products have you covered. Providing a wide range of protein, 

minerals and fibre— invite health and versatility to the kitchen table 

every day. Keep an eye out near the Deli for this exciting new 

range. 

If there is a product that you love but currently can’t find on our 

shelves, please let us know and we can either order it in for you or 

find a similar product to suit. 

 

Everyone knows someone who works tirelessly in their community.  

FoodWorks want to reward them with $5,000 for their hard work, 

and you with $500 for nominating them! To nominate your 

FoodWorks local hero simply spend $20 instore and enter your 

details online at www.foodworks.com.au/localhero/ 



 

 

 

 

All shareholders are invited to attend the Annual General 

Meeting of Killarney Co-op which will be held at the Killarney 

Recreation Club on Thursday 18th October 2018 4pm sharp.  

A friendly reminder to all shareholders to keep your contact 

details up to date to ensure we are able to distribute our Annual 

Report and dividend statements to you.   

 

Don’t wait for the heat to get here - 

beat the rush and purchase a reverse 

cycle air conditioner  and be ready for 

Summer. We currently have two split 

systems in stock ready for purchase or 

we can order in a variety of sizes to suit your needs.  If you 

purchase a split system in September you will receive a special 

Bonus Visa Gift card up to $200 on selected models. See us 

instore or check out the latest Betta Catalogue for all your Betta 

deals.  

 

Is your garden suffering from the dry? 

We have all your needs here in our 

Hardware gardening and nursery 

section. Choose from a variety of 

fertilisers and soil additives to bring 

your trees, shrubs and flowers beds to life. We also stock a 

great selection of potting mixes and soil improvers including the 

very popular Rocky Point Jumbo Sugar Cane Mulch. We have 

plenty of new plants and seedlings arriving soon so be sure to 

pop in and have a look at what's on offer. 

 

Thankyou to all the kids who entered our 

Colouring in Competition to celebrate 

Stamp Collecting Month. Congratulations 

to all our winners– Shayla, Tobie, 

Bonnie, Ella, Isla, Deekan, Evie, 

Hudsyn, Cohen, Chloe, Verity and 

Erin. Please collect your prizes from the Post Office.  

Photo Gift Range: Come and check out our range of 

personalised gifts.  We can transform a piece of giftware into a 

special sentimental gift for all occasions. Grab a stubby cooler, 

magnet, key ring or mug for that upcoming Birthday. The 

perfect addition to any kitchen is a glass cutting board or a set 

of placemats with photos of loved ones or a beautiful backdrop 

picture.  

Bring a photo in or simply email us at info@killarneycoop.com  

and we can get designing!  

 

Please direct all queries to Katie on 0746641188 or 

accounts@killarneycoop.com. 

Our preferred method of payment is direct to bank account BSB 

034192 Account 000050.Please ensure that you use your name 

or invoice number as a reference on all payments. 

If you would like to pay with cash, cheque or eftpos please call 

in to the Post Office. 

 

The Husqvarna Spring/Summer Catalogue 

has landed in store! Drop in and check out 

some of the fantastic specials on offer. 

Trimmers from $189.00 ea 

Blowers from $229.00 ea 

Lawn Mowers from $469.00 ea 

Tractors from $2899.00 ea  

           ZTR Zero Turns from $5299 ea. 

We have 6 month interest free with no deposit required 

available in store. Please come and have a chat to Mario for 

further information. 

Don’t forget to have your mowers serviced before the rain sets 

in and your lawn grows!  

 

’

Well another month and still no rain! These few showers are 

just enough to tease us, but it shows it can still drop out of the 

sky. Things are still very tough on all fronts, and water could be 

a real concern. I think storm rain is all we can hope for at this 

stage. Thankyou for your patience with blocks and hay. We are 

doing our best to keep everyone going. We have clients who 

have barley and oats to cut for hay in a couple of weeks, so we 

will be sweating on that. We have good stocks of Forage 

Sorghum, Millets, Lab Lab and Cowpea available when we do 

get that rain. These products will be in large demand so work 

out your requirements and put your order in. We can hold it until 

the time is right. Seed stock  from our suppliers are good now, 

but there is a huge area that will be planted so please don’t 

miss out.  

Don’t be afraid to ask for drought assistance, there is help out 

there. Farmers are a very proud bunch!   

0447 111 124 


